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Do you want to know how to keep your child safe online?
Do you know what Apps your children are using?
Do you know who they are talking to online?

To help prevent harm, children need to be streetwise online, this is sometimes called digital literacy.
As part of Woodpecker Halls commitment to online safety, we have invited ‘Education Child Protection Ltd’
(ECP) into school. ECP is a specialist child protection and safeguarding training company working with
organisations across all sectors to support children, young people, and families with keeping safe online.

On Thursday 14™ March 2024

ECP Itd, will join us for a full day of online safety training for our parents, pupils, and staff. As part of this day,
we would like to invite parents to a high-quality 1-hour presentation, delivered by trained specialist staff.

This workshop provides parents with an insight into the wide array of apps, games, and websites that our
children are using.

The outcome is to empower parents to keep their children safe when using technology.

When: Thursday 14" March 2024

Time: 8:50- 9:50am (1 hour parent presentation)

Location: Lower School Hall- (Please come to the main office)

This presentation is a ‘must’ for all parents to understand the reality of navigating the digital world.

There are four areas to be covered in the session:

What children are taught about Online Safety.
Latest trends of what children are doing online.
The issues and dangers children face online.

4. How we can make children safer online.
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We hope you can attend and look forward to you joining us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Rosanna Ojosipe
DHT- Inclusion Lead
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